
 

  

Upcoming events:  

( fu l l  ca landar  on P.  6)  

 

April 1- Fish Fry (5:30) 

 April 3- Kids Easter Party starts 

at 2:00 pm. 

April 8 – Comedy Show starts 

at 8:00 pm 

April 10 – 1st annual Adult 

Easter egg hunt starts at 2:00 

pm. 

April 14 – Membership meeting 

starts at 7:00 pm 

April 15 – Fish Fry starts at 5:30 

pm 

April 22 – Mens Party  (club 

closed) 

April 24 – AYC Bowling starts at 

4:00 pm at Monroe sports 

center. 

COMMODORE MAX THOMAS REPORT: 
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Happy New year’s, Change of watch is on Jan 
2. It has been a great year serving you as 

commodore. Big thanks to everyone that helps 
out and also to our Board that stepped up to 

fill our empty slots to make this year a great 
success! 

 

Thank you, 

Max 
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COMMODORE MAX THOMAS REPORT (cont): 

Vice Commodore Report: 
 

No Report this month 

Vice 
Commodore 

Chris Wright  



 

  

Treasurer’s Report: 
 

SBC Members, 

 

Happy New Years to each and every one of you. I have received an enormous response with 

on-time payments which is greatly appreciated. Let's keep this momentum with dock 

payments for the upcoming season. 

 

Thank you, 

Wade Nelson 

 

Rear Commodore Report: 
 

Thank you, Swan Boat Club members, for your patronage and your help in making this one of 

the best years for our little bar in quite some time. Our success reflects a large group effort 

that we could not achieve without your continued support. 

The SBC Bar Team and I look forward to serving everyone in 2023; may you have a safe and 

Happy New Year! 

 

Rear Commodore, 

Jason Johnson 

 

Treasurer 

Wade Nelson 



 

  

Power Fleet 
Captain 

Bill  Wellar  

Sail Fleet 
Captain 

Chris Wright  

Sail Fleet Captain: 
 

No Report this Month 

 

Power Fleet Captain: 
 

No Report this Month 

 



 

  
Auxiliary Report 

Sunshine Lady Report 

 

Thank you to everyone that supported the Swan Boat Club Auxiliary this past year, it has 

been a great year! The Swan Kids Club is a huge success, and we look forward to even more 

growth and fun in 2023. Our holiday donation to the Women’s & Children’s Shelter was not 

only their largest donation this year but, our largest in history as well. I was very pleased and 

humbled to find out that Swan Boat Club is their largest shelter donor every year. Thank you 

to everyone that donated, you are making a big difference to those in need.  

As we bid goodbye to 2022 let’s all remember all the good times, fun and laughter of the past 

year and take that positive spirit into 2023. Happy New Year! 

Best wishes and many thanks, 

Maggie Murzin-Doty 

Auxiliary President 

 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to everyone. Sunshine has sent a get-well card to 

Judy Gagne and then sadly also a sympathy card to her family this month. Our heartfelt 

condolences are sent to her family. Hope 2023 will be a wonderful year for Swan.   

 

Sunshine Lady 

Brenda McNaughton  

 



See Facebook for most up to date calendar. 


